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WEEKLY SUNDAY SERVICE at 11am 
MINISTER: REV. G. MACLAUGHLAN 
M:07507 710 871  
E: GMaclaughlan@churchofscotland.org.uk 

 

SUNDAY 28th APRIL 2024 
It is the last Sunday in the month and so that means an all age, altogether service in 
the informal setting of the Hall. If you have thought about inviting someone to join you 
on a Sunday morning or haven’t managed along yourself for a wee while, then make it 
this Sunday. Join us in the Hall at 11am. Grant will lead worship.  
 
The reading this week is taken from:  Matthew 28: 16-20 
 
Refreshments will be available afterwards. Please stay and ‘connect’ with others over a 
cuppa.  
 
An evening service will be held at 6.30pm in Menzieshill Church. All welcome.  
 
Please note that the Sunday Prayer/Reflection time has moved to the FIRST Sunday 
of the month and will be next week.  

The Kirk Session met on Wednesday evening. 
Grant opened the meeting with prayer and 
read the passage from Corinthians which 
begins with this verse.  
 
A reminder to us all, that no matter who we 
are or where we come from or what talents we 
have we all have something of worth and in 
the eyes of our Lord no-one is more important 
than the next.   
 

THIS WEEK’S ‘CONNECT’ CHURCH GROUPS 
 
CONNECT WITH THE BIBLE: Tuesday April 30th at 2pm. Week 2 considering 
Daniel, Living Faithfully in a foreign land. 
 
CONNECT WITH PRAYER: Exploring the Lord's Prayer over 8 weeks. Week 2 will be 
on Tuesday 30th April at 7.30pm in Room 1 (upstairs). The material is available 
online so if you missed week 1 ask Grant how you can ‘catch up’.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

THE HUB 
The Community Hub will be open 1-3pm 
on Thursday 2nd May 

FRIDAY ACTIVITY GROUP 
The gentle exercise class for all 
continues Friday 3rd May at 11am. 
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PASTORAL CARE 
If you or someone you know would benefit from pastoral care, please contact Grant. 
M:07507710871 or E: GMaclaughlan@churchofscotland.org 
 

FOR THE YOUNG AND YOUNG AT HEART 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

AD HOC CHOIR 
An invitation to join the ad hoc choir. 
If you heard the choir at Easter and 
thought ‘I’d like to be part of that’ 
then this is for you.   
Bill MacLean has reconvened the 
choir to prepare a piece to be sung in 
the coming weeks. If interested, 
please assemble at the front of the 
sanctuary 
immediately after the service (before 
coffee).  
 

COMING SOON 
Christian Aid Week is 12 – 18 May 2024. This year’s campaign focuses on the 
injustice of poverty. But we don’t have to wait until then to pray that people pushed to 
the brink of poverty find the strength and opportunity to push back harder and fulfil 
their hopes and ambitions. And know that our contributions will help those in need.  

CARDS FOR SALE 
From Sunday 5th May there will be a stand 
in the transept with a selection of Elizabeth 
Foster’s greetings cards for sale.  
Proceeds from sales will be used to restock 
the Foods & Goods larder with needed 
items.  
If you would like a card for a special 
occasion or an existing one personalised 
with sentiment or age, please speak to 
Elizabeth and she’ll be happy to provide 
something suitable.  
 

In the Acts 
Chapter 17 we 
can read about 
Paul travelling 
to Athens where 
he preached to 
the people 
about the life of 
Jesus. Many of 
them, as a 
result, became 
followers. 
Complete this 
puzzle and find 
out more about 
that.  
 
 

mailto:GMaclaughlan@churchofscotland.org

